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• • Upcoming Events • •

Regular Club Lunch Meeting

May 4, 2018 at Noon

Phase 2, 4009 Murray Place

Next Club Lunch Meeting

May 18, 2018 at Noon

Phase 2, 4009 Murray Place

March Board Meeting

May 29, 2018 at 5:30 pm

The Bedford Library

Community Room in Forest
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• • May Birthdays • •

Ron Gillespie . . . . . . . . . . 05/04

Tommy Creegan. . . . . . . 05/25

Ed Tinsley . . . . . . . . . . . . . 05/27

Richard Byrne . . . . . . . . . 05/29

The May Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 29th in the

Community Room of the Bedford Library in Forest. All Exchange

Club members are welcome to attend.

The Annual Exchange Club Golf Tournament was held on Friday,

April 27th, at Ivy Hills Golf Course.

It is with deepest regret and

sadness that we must acknow-

ledge the passing of members Ed

Bolen and Barbara Couch. Ed

and Barbara were two of our

longest serving and hardest

working members, and their

passing will be deeply felt by our

club as well as their families.

Team Rubicon will be

speaking at out upcoming

meeting. Service is the

driving principle of Team

Rubicon operations and our

members. Team Rubicon

focuses on serving vul-

nerable and at-risk populations affected by disaster. While the

initial damage and trauma of natural disasters will impact any

population regardless of socio-economic factors, the financial

burden of recover and rebuilding has dramatic and long-lasting

repercussions on many rural and urban populations lacking

proper insurance and public and provide resources.

Lynchburg Vice Mayor Treney Tweedy spoke to the club at the

April 6th meeting and a proposal for male mentorship in the

Lynchburg City elementary schools. Also at that meeting an ACE

Award was presented to Joshua Carr from E.C. Glass High School.

The club will serve lunch to all in attendance at the weekly

“Support the Troops” rally at Monument Terrace on May 11th from

11:45 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. The club will provide Chick-Fil-A

sandwiches, chips, cookies and bottled water.

The Colonial District conference will be held in Williamsburg on June

9th. A registration form can be found on page 2 of this newsletter.

On Saturday, April 28th, the club did child photo/ID’s at the

American Legion craft show. Also on that date, the annual CASA

Shoe Sale was held at Heritage United Methodist Church.

The Lynchburg Area Veterans’ Council will soon be selling

memorial bricks to be installed in the area of Monument Terrace.

Final plans are being reviewed by the city.
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